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December 10, 2021 

AASHE STARS Manager, 

The Colorado School of Mines began collecting data for AASHE STARS in 2019. We took advantage of the pandemic 

to expand data collection efforts through faculty and students doing sustainability-related coursework. We 

completed data collection in 2020, but had to delay completion of the review template due to the pandemic. We 

completed data review in 2021.  

I performed a first and second review of all the data and many staff and faculty from academic and operations 

reviewed the data as well. We also had an outside engineering consulting firm review the energy use and 

renewable energy data. Reviewers are listed in the reporting assurance section. To the best of my knowledge and 

the knowledge of reviewers, the information submitted is correct.  

Please contact me with questions. 

Best regards, 

 

Lauren Poole 
Sustainability Coordinator 
Colorado School of Mines 
303-384-2413 | poole@mines.edu 

 
 

 

 


